
 
 

 
 

6737 W. Washington St., 
Suite 1111 
West Allis, WI  53214 
CHAWISCONSIN.ORG 
 

T  414-337-4560 
F  414-266-4876 
CHAW@CHW.ORG 
 

August 1, 2021 
 
 
Dear Treemanisha:  
 
On behalf of the Wisconsin Seal-A-Smile (SAS) Program and the Wisconsin Division of Public Health, we would like to 
congratulate you and Sauk County Seal-A-Smile as a recipient of Wisconsin SAS funds. This funding is available for 
SAS programming that occurs from July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022.  Funding this year is being awarded on a 
performance basis and programs will be paid for providing screening, sealants, multiple fluoride varnish applications 
and entering data.  Below shows how your program will be funded based on the RFP that your program submitted. 
The participation incentive will be calculated at the end of the year and is based on your program’s participation rate 
compared to that of the entire program’s participation rate.  
 

Service Proposed Number Multiplier  Potential Award Amount 
Screening 1700 $3.50 

$32,900.00 
Sealant placement 700 $13.00 
Two+ varnish applications 1700 $5.00 
Data entry 1700 $5.50 

   
Please note that this funding amount is based on the proposed numbers submitted in your RFP and could increase or 
decrease based on your actual performance for the year.  You are able to bill for screening, sealant and multiple 
varnish applications by submitting documentation from DentaSeal and an invoice quarterly beginning in December 
2021.  
 
Please make note of the requirements as outlined in the newly revised SAS Administration Manual available on the 
SAS website and current CDC, DHS and OSAP Guidelines All programs are to follow all guidelines, recommendations, 
policies and procedures. Please see the enclosed funding agreement packet instructions and checklist to complete 
the contracting phase of the program.  
 
Please read the funding agreement packet instructions enclosed and submit all signed documents and other 
attachments to Matt Crespin at Children’s Health Alliance of Wisconsin within 45 days of receipt. Upon receipt and 
review we will send you a completed copy as proof of receipt and this will constitute an executed funding 
agreement.    
 
Please feel free to contact Matt Crespin, at (414) 337-4562, or mcrespin@chw.org or Robbyn Kuester at (608) 266-
0876 or robbyn.kuester@wisconsin.gov if you have questions regarding this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

       
Matt Crespin, MPH, RDH     Robbyn Kuester, BSDH, RDH 
Associate Director     Sealant & Fluoridation Coordinator 
Children’s Health Alliance of Wisconsin   Wisconsin Division of Public Health 
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